
 

 
 

 
2010 - Notice to Shipping # 26 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 
Water levels in South Shore canal reach 
 
Diving operations at St. Lambert weir bridge will be in progress up to mid-November.  During 
this period, the water levels in the reach between St. Lambert and Cote Ste. Catherine locks will 
be maintained lower than standard operating levels.  However, the water levels in the South 
Shore canal reach will be maintained above alert levels at all times. 
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with caution in this area during this period and to advise the 
Operations centre if they have any peculiar observations on vessel maneuverability.  
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